
               

 

  

 

 

Routines    
                                                              
Physical Development              
Focused teaching of PE will 
be on a Tuesday. We will be 
practicing our throwing and 
catching skills this term. 
Please make sure ALL PE kit is 
named and kept in school. 
 
Welly Walks are back this 
Term starting on Thursday’s 
again at the new time of 2.30. 
Forest School returns in the 
Summer. 
 
Please remember to send 
you child in with a water 
bottle every day! There have 
been quite a few instances of 
children forgetting bottles 
regularly. The Old Spot Trot is 
a daily event and the children 
need to have their bottles 
with them. 

 
Grab-a- Grown Up 

Change of day alert! 

Every other Wednesday we 

would love for you to come 

into the class with your child 

and they will proudly show 

you their learning. Please 

bring your child into class 

through their normal 

entrance.   

 

KS1 and EYFS will start on 

Wednesday 3rd May 2017.  

 
 
Thank you  
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CLASS 
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TERM 5 

Under the Sea… 

 Welcome to Summer Term 1- We hope you enjoyed 

the Easter break. This Terms focus books are 

‘Commotion in the Ocean’ and ‘Surprising Sharks’ 

both of which will teach us about life under 

the waves. 

Later in the term will be enjoying a visit to the 

SeaQuarium (at Weston) to enhance the 

children’s understanding of sea animals. You 

may have heard your child talk about the ‘Old 

Spot Trot’. The children have the choice to walk 

or run a mile (4 laps of the school field) each 

day.  The children are really enjoying the 

challenge! 

As always we have an open door policy so if 

you have any queries about your child’s 

learning, please pop in and ask us. 

Thank you, 

Mr Foster, Mrs Bell, Mrs Healey, Mrs Del Nevo and 

Mrs Sujeewon. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

